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Greetings,  

I am opposed to a return to in-person voting. 

Returning to in-person voting will exclude the disabled, impaired and senior citizens 

who have specific insight, and historical perspective to vote in an intelligent way.  

Please oppose a return to in-person voting. It is against the basic principles of this 

country to exclude citizens based on physical and economic ability to vote in-person.  


